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Dear Parents of Classroom #19:

Next year, your child’s teacher, Ms. Larson is moving to fifth grade.  Your child has a unique opportunity to “loop” with her as they also head into fifth grade.   Below are several constructive outcomes supported by research, when students have the opportunity to “loop” from one grade level to the next with the same teacher . . .
· The promotion of stronger bonds between parents and teachers, teachers and students, and students and students; 

· Greater support for children who need stabilizing influences in their lives; 

· A greater knowledge of students' strengths and weaknesses, allowing for increased opportunities for teachers to tailor curriculum to individual needs; 

· Increased opportunities for shy students as well as others to develop self-confidence; 

· Reduced anxiety about the new school year. 

The following are also some considerations that you may take into account in deciding if “looping” is best for your child:

· The match -- personality traits between student to student or teacher and student; 

· Limited exposure to new students and teaching styles; 

The benefits of “looping” are present even when students do not move up with a particular teacher.  As a team founded in best practices, we respect your decision to opt your child out of the “looping” process.  At which point we will assign your student to one of the other fifth grade teachers that will best support their academic, social and emotional needs.  
Please return this letter by Thursday, May 12th if you DO NOT choose to move your child to “loop” with Ms. Larson.  Reminder, we do not take specific teacher requests.

Thank you in advance for your input and thoughtfulness in this decision.

Sincerely,
Ray Wilson, Principal
Cascade View Elementary School

(wilsonr1@svsd410.org)

(425) 831-4100
